
In Cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission  Post until  August 17, 2015 

IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE 
 

HOMELITE CONSUMER PRODUCTS, INC. RECALLS 
ELECTRIC BLOWER/VACUUM 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The blower vacuum can overheat, spark, and catch fire posing fire and burn hazards.  
 

Only Homelite 12 amp blower/vacuums sold between January 2010 and March 2015 
and 

bearing model numbers UT42120, UT42120A or UT42121 are included in the recall.  
 

Consumers should immediately discontinue use of their blower/vacuum and return 
affected units to their nearest Home Depot or Direct Tools Factory Outlet retail  

store for a full refund.  
 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please 
contact Homelite Consumer Products, Inc. Customer Service at 

1-800-597-9624 or visit www.homelite.com 
 

 


